
Today is the day!  If you 

would like to attend Life 

Springs 101, please  plan 

to stay for a light lunch               

immediately  following  

worship service, then 

class.   

Life Springs Worship Service—11:00 a.m. every Sunday  

Nursery / Toddler Room—open at 9:45 a.m. for infants 
and children up to four years whose parents/adult caregivers 
are attending early Sunday programs. 

            (Jesus And Me) Sessions: Sunday School class for  

students 5 to 12 years old from 10 a.m. to 10:45 a.m.  

+ÉÄȭÓ #,5" (Children dismissed after worship and praise songs) 
for ages 5 through 3rd Grade - Armor of God. 

The Middle Group - Story telling and learning. Weekly 

lessons from the Bible’s greatest stories for youth from 4th—6th 
grade (Children dismissed after worship and praise songs)  

St. Paul Sunday School Class starts at 10:00 a.m. 

Adult Life Group meets 10-10:45am for all adults. Led by 
Russ Nuss.   

/ÕÒ &ÁÔÈÅÒȭÓ 7ÏÒÄ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ #ÌÁÓÓ starts at 
10:00.    

Youth Life Group—10-10:45am for all youth. 

Prayer List May 15, 2016 
    

New this Week  

Family of Lee Nease passed  

Patricia Tucker complications from surgery -aunt of Lynn Corley  

          Praise  

Darlene Smith  CANCER FREE! 3 chemo treatments left-aunt of Jacinda Elliott  

      Continue to Pray  

Adam Corley  health issuesðson of  Bill and Lynn Corley 

Barclay Holliday  home, still receiving pain treatmentsðbrother of Beth Nuss 

Bill Corley  procedure for lower back-fiancée of Lynn Horton  

Bob Perry  heart valve difficulties, inoperable -stepfather of Lynn Horton  

Cuca Parrilla   health and housing issuesðfriend of Life Springs in Culebra  

Dale Sullins  home, continue prayers-uncle of Peggi Payton 

Don Hancock  diagnosed with bone marrow cancer-family member of  Miranda Frazier  

Don Kilgore  receiving treatment for blood cancer at Navacent Hospital-stepfather of Russ Nuss 

Gary Massy  testing on colon, possible cancer-father-in-law of Scott Davis 

Jane Busby  recovering from chemo  

Jean Margaret Knowlton   hospice-niece of Hugh McAleer  

Jennifer White  cancer returned in lymph nodes-friend of Denise Burrell  

Karen Backues stroke, brain surgeries to relieve pressure-cousin of Peggi Payton 

Kathi Volner   partial paralysis from stroke, diagnosed with stage 4 kidney disease-sister of Peggi Payton 

Kayla Morris   neurological and back problems-daughter of Doug and Anita Morris  

Kyler Volner   home, recovering from surgery for 2nd and 3rd degree burns-nephew of Peggi Payton 

Louise Cochran recovering at Brightmoor in Griffin  

Lynn Anderson diagnosed with stage 2 breast cancer, treatment at St. Francis-friend of Tommy Wynn  

Margaret Bond home, improving, four broken vertebrae in neck, infections -friend of Peggi and Billy Payton 

Nancy Dean  health issues-grandmother of Dena Moore 

Natalie Entrup  still in pain, waiting on surgery -family member of Tommy and Teresa Wynn 

Nell Jennings  diagnosed with liver cancer, sister-in-law of Harold Jennings  

Renee McCarty recovering from tumor and kidney removed  last week-family member of Teresa Wynn 

Rich Gilby   recovering from shingles  

Ronny Huckaby Sr. major health problems -friend of Dena & Shane Moore 

Rose Dodd  third reoccurrence of cancerðfriend of George and Ellen Norris 

Shirley Perry  cyst on liver, inoperable-mother of Lynn Horton  

Tammy Farley  detached retina, awaiting surgery-friend of Harold Jennings  

Todd Knight   diagnosed with MS-son of Judy Norris 

Vickie Caraway recovering  from recent leg injury  

Wilda Lane  stage 4 kidney disease, on dialysis-aunt of Peggi Payton  

 

Family and Friends Serving in the Military  

Josh Crumley, Jacob Fryer, Alan Ratliff, Pvt. Daniel Collins, Wayman Henson, 

Joshua Harp, Nick Neesmith, Thomas Monroe, Sgt. Anthony Tesolowski, Al-

fredo Gonzalez, Blaine Smith , Spc. Christian Flowers, Spc. Andrew Fortson, 

Ronny Huckaby Jr.  

 

3rd Sunday     B. Flowers & Gabby                 T. Smith & K. Gilby 

4th Sunday     Open for ministry opportunities for loving adult 

Bible Sports Camp-Help Needed 

Bible Sports Camp is our one week summer out-

reach and education program for children ages         

5-5th grade.  It is a wonderful chance for children to 

come together and learn about God in a fun atmos-

phere of games and study.  As of now, we do not 

have a director for this program.  Without a director 

we cannot have Bible Sports Camp this summer.  

The director is the coordinator of the week and 

works with many volunteers to ensure a great        

experience is had by all.  There is training provided 

and materials are available to direct the studies.  If 

you feel that God is calling you to help our children  

have a wonderful experience this summer, please 

see Pastor Kyle for more  information. 

The children at Life Springs are our most valuable  

resource!  It takes a group of highly valuable            

volunteers to take care of these gems.  We need a few 

more valuable volunteers to work with our toddlers 

and babies on a rotating basis.  See Rachel McDaniel 

for more   information.  

Lee Nease Memorial Service 

Today at 3pm the family and friends of    

Lee Nease will gather at the Pavilion to 

celebrate the life of Mr.  Nease.  Our 

prayers and thoughts are with Louneil 

Nease, Glenda and Katherine Huckaby. 



        Meet every Wednesday 

                               night at 7pm.  We are studying 
ąT§ f| ªx¦ exy|¢xwM T¢§«x¦§ ¨£ _|yxĈ§ W|§t¤¤£|¢¨¡x¢¨§Ć  
All ladies are invited! 

Pastor Kyleôs Class meets 
each Wednesday night  

at 7pm. Everyone invited!  
 

 

 

a new United Methodist Congregation 
Life Springs Church  

Contact Information  

Office : 770-567-3921 

Office Hours: 9:00 a.m.ð12:30pm  

Office closed on Monday  

E-mail: info@thelifesprings.com  

Website: www.TheLifeSprings.com 

Information for the newsletter/prayer list should be submitted by 5 p.m. Wednesday E -mail: info@thelifesprings.com  

Elements of Worship and Praise 
 

Welcome 
 

Prayer 

 

Song of Worship and Praise 

 Your Love Never Fails 

 10,000 Reasons 

 Still  
  

  Children dismissed for Kidôs CLUB (Christ Loves Us Because) 

Kidôs CLUB is ages 5-3rd grade and The Middle Group is 4th -6th grade     

 

Message                         Complete Surrender 

                                            Romans 12:1-2 

Invitation  
  

 Oceans  
 

Giving Back to God 

 

Announcements and Sending Forth 

Complete Surrender 

Romans 12:1-2 
 

1. As a result  of who God is. 
         

2. Present yourself to God. 
        

3. This is our act of worship . 
        

4. The world  is not the model. 
        

5. Be different  by changing your mind . 
       

6. To find God's good and perfect will . 
       

Take Aways 

1. We need to know God! 
       

2. Completely surrender to God! 
       

3. Then you can discover God's will . 
       

Wednesday Night Activities 

 

LIFE SPRINGS CHURCH VISION  

Life Springs is a community where all people can experience and live a life of 

meaning and purpose through a deeply committed relationship with Jesus Christ.  
 

CORE VALUES  

Every LIFE is created by God and is of infinite worth. Mark 8:36  

God has a unique purpose for every LIFE . Psalms 139:13-16 and Ephesians 2:10 

God desires a transformed LIFE  lived in a relationship with Jesus. Romans 12:2  

Give your Sunday offering at the Welcome Center.  
Life Springs is now offering the opportunity to give your regular or special offer-

ing by swiping your debit or credit card for immediate processing. You will be 

able to get a receipt emailed to you as well as having an opportunity to drop a 

ñgivingò card in the offering plate as an act of worship. Please see Jodi Murphy at 

the Welcome Center to learn more. You can also sign up to participate in elec-

tronic giving at www.TheLifeSprings.com. Thank you for your faithfulness!   

Kyle T. Smith  
kylet@thelifesprings.com
                 Lead Pastor  

Brent Fortson  
rodneyfortson@bellsouth.net 
       Minister of Music  

Shane Moore  
lifespringsyouth@gmail.com 
          Minister to Youth  

Carolyn Stein  
preK@thelifesprings.com 
                   Preschool Director  

Please sign up at the  
Welcome Center or by email at 

info@TheLifeSprings.com  
before Tuesday at Noon. 

 

Cost:$5 adult,$3 child,$20 family max.  

The Revolution is for all youth grades 6-12 on Wednes-
day nights.  All youth that are at the main Life Springs 
Campus will load the bus and depart at 6:50pm and head 
to the Fincher Chapel Campus for Bible Study.  All youth 
are encouraged to attend and invite your friends for this 
discussion style Bible Study of topics relevant to your life! 

May 15, 2016 

KIDZ4HIM  children (grades 1 -5) meet 

every Wednesday night at 6:45 until 8pm.  

 

Trusteeôs Meeting May 17 @ 7pm 
 

Culebra Meeting May 18 @ 8pm  

College and Career Class  

Now meets every Wednesday night at 7:00.  Our   

mission is to help college-aged students continue to 

build and nurture their relationship with Christ while 

navigating the challenges of this life stage.  Our doors 

are open for  anyone who wants to join us!   

Offering Report 

Offering last Sunday   

                   $5915.00  

May to date         

          $9,414.20  

Monthly Average 

(Previous 12 months)    $18,814.89  

Rent-A-Missionary 

The Culebra Mission Team is sponsoring a 

Rent-A-Missionary work day.  For a donation 

to the  Mission Trip, some of the mission 

team members will come to your house and 

perform whatever needs doing at your house 

or property.  Need to get some spring     

cleaning done?  Need yard clean up?  How 

about some painting? Or other projects that 

you just have not gotten around to doing?  

There are even skilled workers that can tackle 

more difficult projects.  All of these and more 

are available as projects the team can         

perform.  If you are interested please fill out a 

form  located at the Welcome Center and we 

will get you scheduled. 

Mission Team Bake Sale 

Sunday May 22 the Culebra Mission Team 

will be selling homemade baked goods in 

the lobby before and after worship service. 

Thank you for your continued 

support and prayers.    


